
SCIENCE EDUCATOR POP-UP CONFERENCES  

ARE COMING TO A CITY NEAR YOU! 
Come learn about phenomena in science instruction! The Groundwater Foundation has 

teamed up with the Nebraska Association of Teachers of Science and the Nebraska 

Department of Education to bring phenomena-based curriculum to you. Learn to use fun, 

hands-on tools for groundwater education in your classroom, engage with local experts 

and resources, and network with other educators at a reception following each conference. 

 

     
 

 

HASTINGS – WEDNESDAY, JUNE 20 
www.groundwater.org/popuphastings.html 

9:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.  

Hastings Public Library (314 North Denver Avenue, Hastings)  

Hosted by Hastings Public Library 
 

 

OGALLALA – WEDNESDAY, JUNE 27 
www.groundwater.org/popupogallala.html 

9:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.  

Lake McConaughy Visitors Center (1475 Nebraska 61, Ogallala)  

Hosted by ESU 16 and Lake McConaughy Visitors Center 
 

 

BEATRICE – TUESDAY, AUGUST 7 
www.groundwater.org/popupbeatrice.html 

9:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.  

Homestead Education Center (8523 Nebraska 4, Beatrice)  

Hosted by ESU 5 and Homestead National Monument 

 
  
COST: $10 (includes coffee, lunch, and the optional post-conference networking reception) 

REGISTRATION: View all conferences online at www.groundwater.org/classroom, register 

directly by the links above, or call 402-434-2740 

QUESTIONS: Sara Brock, The Groundwater Foundation (sbrock@groundwater.org, 402-434-

2740 x110) 

http://www.groundwater.org/classroom


Science Educator Pop-Up Conferences sponsored by 


